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The Broome County United Way Announces the Start of
the 2nd Year of the Full Plate Project

Tuesday, April 18th 2023, 6:06 PM EDT
Updated: Tuesday, April 18th 2023, 6:30 PM EDT

By Ziggy Hill

The Broome County United Way announces the start of this years Full Plate Project.

After a successful launch for the first time last year, United Way has brought the initiative back

for a second year due to the rising need of food.

According to the United Way, one of every seven residents in Broome County face food

insecurity.

The full plate project raised 100,011 dollars last year, with 100 percent of the proceeds going
towards the fight to combat hunger.

"This is personal and it's important and we need to step forward and provide a helping hand if
we have that ability”, says President of GHS Federal Credit Union Shawn Wolbert.

The initiative will run through june and you can visit uwbroome.org

(http:/https/www.uwbroome.org/fpp/) to find out how you can help.
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